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September 4, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Re: Photos of athletes on the GPHS web-site 
 
Grant Park High School leadership students and Phys Ed Staff take many photos of our athletes 
throughout the year. The photos are used on the TV outside the Senior Gym to showcase the athletes 
throughout the year and for the athletic awards banquet at the end of the year. 
 
The GPHS Web Site committee is continuously updating our web-site. The athletic department would like 
to update the athletic portion of our web-site through out the year with photos of our athletes. All photos 
of our athletes on the school web-site will not have the athlete’s name, only the photo.  
 
Please sign the permission form below indicating your consent for your child’s photograph to be taken 
and posted on the GPHS web-site. Signed permission slips can be returned to Ms Alexander or            
Mr. Blewett at Grant Park High School.  
 
Please contact Ms Alexander at 452-3112 ext. 523 if you have any further questions or concerns.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
D. Alexander (dalexander@wsd1.org) 
(204) 452-3112 ext. 523 
Physical Education 
Grant Park High School  
 
 
 
________________________________ has permission to be photographed by the Physical Education 
Department and Leadership students and photos of my child can be posted on the GPHS web-site.   
   
_____________________ does not have permission to be photographed by the Physical Education 
Department and Leadership students and photos of my child can not be posted on the GPHS web-site.   
 
 
________________________      _______________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature       Date 
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